
Flooding risk continues into the
weekend

Flood warnings and alerts are in place in large parts of the north, southwest
and southern England

Consultation on draft River Basin &
Flood Risk Management Plans opens

Businesses, charities, local authorities and general public among those
encouraged to have their say on draft plans to improve England’s rivers and
for managing flood risks

Environment Agency Board Member
appointments

Environment Secretary reappoints Non-Executive Directors to the Environment
Agency.

The role of women in managing climate
change

Chair of the Environment Agency, Emma Howard Boyd, speaks at The Energy Law
Institute’s Annual Clifford Chance Lecture
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Flood-risk reduced for South Ferriby

Risk reduced for 150 properties, 3,000 hectares, and vital infrastructure.
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